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Sun-Oka

FRUIT FARMS

Growing Beltey Fruil Since 1887

Hello McKinney parents and guardians,

We are very pleased to announce that this year we will be running an exciting new fall
fundraiser. We partnered with the distinguished Okanagan orchard Sun-Oka Fruit Farms to sell
their delicious farm-fresh apples.

These are not just the ordinary apples we are used to getting in our grocery stores. This
century-old family farm has won many major awards for their fruit. They won the prize for
growing the best apples in Canada for eight straight years and are the highest quality apples
available anywhere.

Because we’re sourcing them directly from the farm, you get to buy them at below grocery store
prices. You’ll get the best apples you’ve ever eaten... and save some money.

Plus, with each box sold, McKinney PAC will raise $8-10.

The funds we raise are important for providing additional school resources such as classroom
and gym equipment, and subsidizing field trips and in-school workshops. Last school year, PAC
contributed over $3,700 for classroom resources for each division, resource teacher, and EA at
McKinney, and over $8700 towards field trips, workshops (Taiko, iLumiDance, Indigenous
Storyteller, Portable Planetarium), classroom equipment, and the Grade 6/7 Outdoor Camp, just
to name a few.

Also, we ask that you please consider sharing this fundraiser sale with your nearby friends and
family. (For every 2 friends who buy from your link, you will save $2/box on your own order,

and the discount increases with more buyers!)

Apples will be delivered directly to McKinney school, so please arrange pick up with your
friends who are using your link.

To purchase your own apples now, Order now
To set up a link for your friends and family, Click Here

Online orders only. Deadline to order is October 9, and apples will be delivered to McKinney
school on October 23. We will contact families with pick-up details closer to the delivery date.

We hope you will consider participating in this fundraiser. This is a fresh and healthy product of
the highest quality at a very good price that you can be proud of offering to your friends and
family.

Thank you for your support,
McKinney PAC

Questions? Please contact us at McKinneyPAC(@gmail.com.


https://fundraising.sunokafruit.com/seller_1/092321956/org-campaign/mckinney-pac-harvest-2024
https://fundraising.sunokafruit.com/buyer_1/092321956/org-campaign/mckinney-pac-harvest-2024
https://fundraising.sunokafruit.com/sales/092321956/org-campaign/mckinney-pac-harvest-2024?tab=1&re=
https://fundraising.sunokafruit.com/seller_2/092321956/org-campaign/mckinney-pac-harvest-2024
mailto:McKinneyPAC@gmail.com

